

Dear Sponsor,

I would sincerely like to thank you for generously donating money to Bike Chico for a new bike. I am very excited about my new bike and can't wait to pick it out! I have been using my mom's bike and now we both can have our own which will be very useful for trips to the park and other uses. \$250 is a very large amount of money and I promise it will be well spent. I cannot thank you enough again for donating this charitable money so a young adult can enjoy biking.

One lesson I have learned from this is that it is awesome to "pay it forward." I will definitely be paying this forward when I can.

Again, thank you for your amazing generosity.

Hannah Shepherd

As the Card Says, THANK YOU! I ride my bike to and from school, as well as onywhere else in Chico that I go. I think Bike Chico and Bike to school week are wonderful ways to get the community out and liding. I were really appreciate Bike Chico and all of its sponsors for granting me this gift certificate, and I feel acknowleged for all my riding by recieving it. I can not wait to see what I can get at Cyclesport, thank you all again very much.

Sincerely,

Jusper Travers (chiw High)

Dear Sponsor,

My name is Esmeralda Cabrera Fejeda

and I want to Chapman. I wan the

like of I are existed to get my bireto

I are going to bring it to Behavil

to show my friands and teacher. I winder

what bike I should got? One more time,

thank you for donating the biked

Esmeralla Cabrella Tefalla

Dear Butte Bicycle Coalition,

Thankyou very much for the money towards a bike! It's such an honor to win such a huge prize. I ride my bike to school whenever possible and I think that the olke week is a great way to promote Ising other ways than driving as a mode of transportation. I've participated in bike week each year and I will continue to participate in the coming years! Again, thank you for this prize. I'm very grateful for everything you do.

Eleni M-M